
Mrs Hudson (Miss Phyllis Stoker) 

With great sadness we have to report Mrs Hudson (Miss Phyllis Stoker) KHS religious education 

teacher 1947-1973, passed away on 3rd July at the age of 100. Her funeral was on 25th July at St 

Johns Church, Bewdley Road, Kidderminster.  

She was a strong and inspirational lady who was sharp minded and  immaculate to the end. She kept 

strong ties with many of her pupils, meeting up with them regularly and visiting them far afield. 

Her 100th  birthday was in May 2014 and she sent this message to us:- 

`I wish to send warmest thanks to so many KHS Old Girls who sent me 100th birthday cards and 

incredible tributes. Bless You all, Phyllis Hudson` 

There are many tributes on Facebook. 

Diana Revitt wrote on FB: 

I have great memories of Phyllis as a friend of my parents when I was a little girl growing up and then 

as my Religious education teacher when I was at KHS. She is Godmother to our son Michael and she 

came over to visit us in Australia in1980. Since then we have been back to England many times and 

we have been to see her each time. 

We will sadly miss her interesting letters which we would receive just about every month. She was 

great at keeping us up to date with what was going on in Kidderminster and also at St Johns Church 

where we worshipped with her up to our emigrating to Australia in 1971. 

She will be greatly missed. 


